
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/7/2014 9:38:21 AM
Subject: FW: John De La Howe School

Attachments: doc00386320140306142333.pdf

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Ted [mailto:tcmcgee1@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 2:25 PM
 
To: Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: John De La Howe School
 

Ted,
 
Attached is at letter I have written to Governor Haley, Senator Courson, and Representative 
Bingham. Also, I have an e-mail from John De La Howe, they wanted to call at board meeting for next 
Thursday or Friday. Their purpose is to hire at principal. I'm not sure that is the best interest at this 
point in time. 
 

Thank you,
 

Ted O. McGee, Jr.
 
McGee Real Estate Company
 
560 Meeting Street
 
West Columbia, SC 29169
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